UcCu

University and College Union

Birmingham Metropolitan College plan to close Stourbridge
College by 1 August 2019.

The town can't afford to lose its college - once it's gone, it's
gone.

PUBLIC MEETING: STOURBRIDGE TOWN HALL AT 7PM
ON WEDNESDAY 22 MAY. ALL WELCOME

We're calling on the community to come together and join
our campaign to save Stourbridge College.

SAVE OUR COLLEGE #SaveStourbridgeCollege



@ The decision to close the college was made without talking to students,
staff or the community.

@ For over 170 years there's been a college in Stourbridge and now govern-
ment appointed officials and management are trying to take your college
away from this town, from you!

@ The college offers a wide range of courses with excellent facilities and a
great local reputation for teaching and learning.

@ Many students at Stourbridge face having to travel to Halesowen or Dudley
in order to access their learning. No one knows whether all existing courses
will continue.

@ Birmingham Metropolitan College is sacrificing Stourbridge as a result of
poor management and paying “fat cat” salaries to principals at a time of
chronic underfunding of further education provision.

Staff trade unions are campaigning to save this college - please get involved

Public meeting: Stourbridge Town Hall at 7pm on Wednesday 22 May
Eventbrite details: https://bit.ly/2VqADIw

Email: savestourbridgecollege@ucu.org.uk

SAVE OUR COLLEGE #SaveStourbridgeCollege




